
 
 
 
 

 
Learning Conversations Tuesday March 2 

Venue: New ‘E Block’ Build 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers & Families,   
 
This letter is to notify you of Learning Conversations which will be held on ​Tuesday 2 March, 2pm - 8pm in the new ‘E Block’ building on                                                      
the western edge of the school for all students in Years 7 to 12.  
 
This is an opportunity to discuss your child's learning and achievement with their Home Group and Subject teachers and receive their                                         
Interim Report, which is an indication of their learning mid-way through the term. ​It is essential for students to be present ​and involved                                             
in these conversations and have the opportunity to set goals targeting areas for growth. There is clear research evidence showing the link                                           
between positive parent and school relationships and the achievement of students. Your collaboration with teachers to support your                                   
child's success is extremely important.  
 
Appointments can be made from ​2pm until 8pm and bookings are to be completed online via the School Interviews portal: instructions                                         
are attached.  
 
Bookings can be made via the online portal or via contact with the school (8329 7200) up until 12pm Monday 1 March. 
 
Should you need to ask further questions, Wellbeing Leaders, VET Coordinators, Year Level Leaders, Learning Area Leaders and                                   
Administration Leaders will also be in the ‘E Block’ throughout the afternoon/evening. 
 
Should you have any questions about this process, please do not hesitate to phone the school and speak to a staff member or to request                                                 
support for making a booking. 
 

 
Please note that school will close early at 1:05pm on this day to 

facilitate the interviews.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Shane Cunningham  
Deputy Principal  

 
 

 

 

Middle School  Senior School 

● Yellow House Leader:  
● Green House Leader:  
● Red House Leader:  
● Wellbeing Leader:  

Amy Broham 
Amy Newbound 
Serge Minot  
Harmony Fenoughty 

● Yellow House Leader:  
● Green House Leader:   
● Red House Leader:  
● Wellbeing Leader:  

Keegan Taylor 
Lauren Smith 
Brad Stubing  
Lauren Buswell 



 

The process for making your online appointment is as follows. 

 

 

1.  Go to ​https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/   

2.  Enter the code ​f5479​ ​and click “GO”   

3.  

 

Enter your email 
Full name 
Select how many students (if 
there are siblings) to make 
appointments 
Enter student(s) name(s) 
Click “Go” 

4. 

 

Select the relevant Home 
Group & teacher 
Click “Go” 

5. 

 

Select your appointment 
time(s) and click “Go” 

6.  Print or keep a record of your booking. 
An email notification will be sent and you can reschedule your booking at any time, by 
logging back into School Interviews or via the link in the confirmation email. 

If you do NOT have access to the internet to make your booking, you can phone the school on 
8329 7287 to make an appointment time. 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

